
Grant County Sanitary Sewer Rate Increase Response (Case No.2022-00377) 

 
 

 

Question # 1e 

 

Witness  Ashley Dyer 

 

Answer 

The Grant County Sanitary Sewer District doesn’t have any employees.  The only individuals paid from 
the Sewer District are the Commissioners.  All labor for Grant County Sanitary Sewer District is provided 
by Bullock Pen Water District and is part of the Management Agreement between the two companies.   

 

 

 


